News from Business Meeting
In May, we will deliver 40 layettes – 19 boys and 21 girls. We did not get responses from 3 units.

Debbie and Jill went to GMC to check on the fetal demise buntings. They liked them and took all they had. They are using them for fetuses as young as 12 weeks.

The baby in Fannin County is doing better.

Jill would like to have a file of all the information necessary for grant applications. Tis would include the cost of items we make, storage costs, the number of items we make and deliver, etc. We have most of the information, but need it should be gathered in one place to make it easier to fill out grant forms and  

Jill would like a committee to find candidates for President for the election in November. Debbie Vickers will be in charge.

Debbie and Ida suggested that the Garan fabric that we have had for years could be used as quilt backs if spray basting is used, Ida had several quilts she had done using it. She had quilted them about 3 inches apart, and she said she had no trouble with slipping or stretching.

Crossroads Church will knit and crochet afghans for us again this summer.

Sue Brunton donated 10 yards of Terry cloth. We are grateful for it.

We also had donations of a sewing machine and fabric from Marietta and an old serger from a neighbor of Jean Shelton.

Some Walmarts have fabric to $1-2 per yard.

May is the last meeting for Bunten Road workshop for the summer. Contact Gloria Bantekas for supplies.  They may be moving to the new Senior Center when it is completed.
Needs for this month

Girl gowns (serious need), sleepers

Boy gowns and sleepers

Diaper shirts
Meetings

Pre-pack will be Wednesday, May 30, at 9:30AM at Your Extra Attic, Peachtree Industrial Blvd., Sugar Hill

Business Meeting will be June 4, at 10:15AM at Atlanta Sewing Center, Duluth Hwy., Duluth

From the Warehouse

Please do not send in large tote bags without snaps and check that the snaps are on tight. Last time we had to repack 10 bags because there were no snaps on the bags. If you cannot put the snaps on, try to get someone to do it for you, or label the bag so it is clear that there are no snaps on it.
